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January 24, 2022 

Houston, TX – Locally owned Karma Auto Link announced today that it has officially 
launched its car buying website.  This site will only be focused in buying financed, 
leased of fully owned vehicles of any brand. 

While Karma Auto Link is based in Houston, TX it has the ability to purchase cars from 
the contiguous 48 states. 

Additionally, Karma Auto Link has created a method that will allow them to purchase 
leased vehicles from most brands which is typically restricted from other car buying and 
selling websites or stores. 

Please contact us charlie@karmaautolink.com or call 832-410-4853 with any questions. 
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